
 

Our Ref: KH/AS/cc/Amsterdam Sports Tour 

 

10th November 2022 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

 

Barr Beacon School on Sports Tour to Amsterdam (Netherlands) 2023 

 

 

Your child is invited to be part of Barr Beacon School Year 9 and 11 Boys’ football tour to 

Amsterdam from Friday 31st March 2023 to Monday 3rd April 2023.  

 

The total cost of the trip is £495, which includes coach travel to and from the Netherlands, breakfast 

and dinner, Johan Cruijff Arena Tour, training session with LA soccer, an Amsterdam Canal Cruise 

and two fixtures against Dutch age equivalent sides.  

 
Your child will need a valid passport to travel, with an expiry date of at least 6 months from the 3rd 

April 2023. They will also need to apply (if not already obtained) for an UK Global Health Insurance 

Card (GHIC) on the NHS website which will provide global health insurance. 

 

Pupils will depart from Barr Beacon School on Friday 31st March 2023. The time of departure will be 

confirmed closer to the trip. Your child will stay at Stayokay Amsterdam Oost, located in the Eastern 

District just 15 minutes from the city centre, which is a great starting point for the group to explore 

the diverse city of Amsterdam.  

 

In preparation for the tour, your child will play matches for the school, ensuring that the team is at its 

most competitive prior to travelling. 

 

To ensure that your child’s place is secured on this trip, please return the acceptance slip attached with 

a non-refundable deposit of £75 by Friday 25th November 2022. Payment needs to be made via your 

child’s Wisepay account. 

 

A second payment of £100 will be due by Friday 16th December 2022 and the remainder of the 

balance is due Monday 16th January 2023. 

 

If your child is in receipt of free school meals and you would like them to attend, please contact the 

school as financial support towards the total payment is available. 

 

If a pupil is suspended after the date of this letter or their behaviour is not of an acceptable standard or 

they do not have high levels of attendance at football training club they will not be allowed to attend 

the trip and no refund will be given. 

 

In the New Year you will be invited to attend a meeting to receive more information with regard to 

the tour.  

 

If you have any queries, please contact Mr Phillips (Deputy Headteacher) via             

postbox@barrbeaconschool.co.uk. 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 
Mrs K Hibbs 

Headteacher 

 

mailto:postbox@barrbeaconschool.co.uk


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Barr Beacon – Year 9 and 11 Boys’ Football Tour 31st March 2023 to 3rd April 2023 

 

 

Pupil Name: ______________________________               Form: _________________ 

 
       I acknowledge receipt of this invitation and would like to secure my child’s place in the squad  

 

       I have made payment of the non-refundable deposit of £75 via my son’s Wisepay account 

 

       My child is in receipt of free school meals 

 

Signed: _____________________________________               Date: __________________  

 


